
   

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

By Mark Kincer 

  

No meeting this week. We will see everyone on the 15th at Spare Time for our regular 
meeting and our first board meeting of the Rotary year. Please attend if you can.  
Hope everyone had a great Independence Day and understand the meaning of Freedom. 

 

 
We meet at: 
 

Spare Time Bowling Alley  
16317 Statesville Rd  
Huntersville, NC 28078 
 
Every Monday from 5:30 till 6:30 PM 
 
For info contact: 
Walter 704-906-8136 
wsiegenthaler@daetwyler.com 
 
Website: https://huntersville-happy-
hour-rotary.org/ 
 

Upcoming programs, 
speakers and events: 
 

July 1 – Dr. Tameka Brantley 
July 8 – No Meeting – 4th of July 
July 15 –  
July 22 – Bill Warren 
July 29 – Club Social 
August 5 – Jessica Bustamante 
August 12 – 
August 19 – 
August 26 – 
September 2 – No Meeting – Labor Day 
September 9 – Natasha Marcus 
September 16 – 
September 23 – 
September 30 – Club Social 
October 7 – 
October 14 – District Governor’s visit 
October 21 – 
October 22 – Purple Pinkie for 4th grade 
  Huntersville Elementary 
October 23 – Purple Pinkie for 5th grade 
  Huntersville Elementary 
October 28 – 
November 4 – 
November 11 – No Meeting – Veterans Day  
November 15 – Foundation Banquet 
November 18 – 
November 25 – No Meeting - Thanksgiving 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

Last week’s Program - July 1  
Temeka Brantley – Operation Warm 

  

Club Service   
Visiting another Rotary Club 
Kent Pike is traveling and visited the Rotary 
Club of Ithaca in New York. 
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Club Officers 
 

Mark Kincer 
President 
 
 
Kent Pike 
President-Elect 

 
 
Ineke Wilson  
Secretary, Club Bulletin 

 
 
Kandi Anne Ranson  
Club Treasurer 
 

Club Service 

 
Tom Ford  
Sergeant-at-Arms  
 

 
Lise Squillace  
Club Greeter 

 
 

Gay Rudisill  
Club Happy Dollars 

 

 
Bob Wilson  
Club Fundraising 

 
 

Paul DeBellis  
Club Membership  

  

 
Bob Gors  
Club Membership  

 

 
Peter Capponi  
Club Socials 

 

 
Walter Siegenthaler 
Club Programs & Speakers 
 

 
Kent Pike 
Club Entertainment 
 
 
Cheryl Holt 
Club Raffle 
 
 
Eileen Solomon 
Public Relations 
 
 
Erik Franzen 
Club Website 
 
 

 
 

Club Service – 5 Year Anniversary & Officers Installation 

June 18 – Northstone Country Club 

District – District Governor Beth Trotter & Officers Installation 

June 29 – Debbie, Bob and Ineke attended the installation dinner at the Ballantyne Hotel. 



   

Community Service 
 
Erik Franzen 
Community Service  
 
Tom Schiaffo 
Community Service 
 
Joyce Schiaffo 
Community Service 
 
Kitty Long 
Community - Lydia’s Loft 
 
Rick Zoerb 
Community - Police  
 

International Service 
 
Cori Stuart 
International Service Chair 
 
Debbie Jackson  
Foundation Chair 
 

Vocational Service 
 
Deborah Wilhelm  
Vocational Service Chair 
 

Youth Service  
 
Erin Lyons  
Elementary Schools 
 
John Beiler  
High Schools 
 
Jeffrey Stern 
Early Education 
 

 Fred Whaples  
 North Meck High School 
 

Lew Davis  
 Mallard Creek High School 

 

 

Past Presidents 
 
Mike Fitzgerald 
2018-2019 
 
Walter Siegenthaler 
2017-2018 
 
Debbie Jackson 
2016-2017 
 
Michael Dane 
2015-2016 
 
Ineke Wilson 
2014-2015 
 

Huntersville Happy Hour 

Chartered June 16, 2014 

 

Club Service 
 

Happy Birthday 
July 14 – Rick Zoerb 
July 15 – Fred Whaples 
 

Happy Anniversary 
July 9 – Jeffrey & Becca Stern 
July 31 – George & Eileen Solomon 
 

 


